
 
 

 
2019-2020 Meeting Schedule 

 
All meetings are held at the Tewksbury 

Memorial High School.  
 

Meetings will be from 7:00-8:00 p.m., 
unless otherwise specified.  Check our 

Facebook page or join our email 
distribution list for more information  

 
September 18, 2019 

October 17, 2019 
November 21, 2019 

January 16, 2020 
February 13, 2020 

March 19, 2020 
April 16, 2020 

May 21, 2020* Elections 
June 18, 2020 

 
All meetings are open to the public and 
subject to open meeting laws.  As such, 
agendas and minutes are filed with the 

town clerk.  
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
2019-2020 Accomplishments 

 
● June TSEPAC Day on the Hill with our 

elected officials and increased political 
advocacy 

● Basic Rights​ ​Workshop by Federation of 
Children with Special Needs 

● An IEP For My Child Workshop by 
Federation of Children with Special 
Needs 

● ADHD Essentials with Brendan Mahan 
● Participated in the Tewksbury Public 

Library Festival of Trees  
● Summer Playground social 
● Blue Wave Family Engagement social 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Who are we? ​   Parents/guardians 
of children on IEPs, 504s and/or 
other interested parties. 

 
 

Our goals:   
● To support each other through 

the challenges of raising children 
with disabilities. 

● To learn more about services 
and accommodations that can 
help our children thrive in school, 
at home, and in the community.  

● To build trust between families 
and the school system through 
transparent and honest 
communication and 
collaboration. 

● To meet regularly with school 
administrators to give our input 
on the policies and programs 
that affect our children. 

 
 



2019-2020 Board Members 
 
Co-Chairs - Dina Mancini and Anne Seichter 
Recording Secretary - Maureen Castiglione 
Publicity Secretary - Peg Ricardo  

2019-2020 Parents at Large  
  
Sara Cohen(High School & Wynn) 

Michelle Haley (Ryan) 

Al Mancini(Dewing and North Street) 

Janice Espinoza(HB and Trahan) 

Tiffany Carroll(Out of District families) 
 

Contact us at ​tewksburysepac@gmail.com 
 
Please send us your questions or 
suggestions at any time! 

 
How can you get involved? 

 
● Attend a social or upcoming event. 

Details on upcoming events will be 
emailed to our distribution list and 
posted on our Facebook page/group. 
 

● Attend our meetings on the third 
Thursdays of every month at the TMHS. 
 

● Like us on our Facebook page “Friends 
of TSEPAC (Tewksbury Special 
Education Parent Advisory Council)” 
and/or Join our Facebook group with the 
same name. 
 

● Send an email to 
tewksburysepac@gmail.com​ and write, 
“add” to the subject line so you can be 
added to our distribution list. 
 

● Offer suggestions on events, topics, 
ways we can assist.  
 

 

 

 
 

Where can you find more 
information? 

 
You can join our email list by sending 

an email to 
tewksburysepac@gmail.com​ and put 

“add” in the subject line.  
 

You can also join our Facebook page, 
Friends of TSEPAC (Tewksbury Special 
Education Parent Advisory Council) for 

updates.  
 

Email us anytime at 
tewksburysepac@gmail.com 
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